
 

Sector 89, Gurugram 
 

Ref. No. F. RPS/Parent/2019-20/032                       Ph. 8222999182   January 20, 2020 

 

Dear Parent, 
 

Greetings! 
 

It gives me immense pleasure to announce our 2nd Annual Day to be held on 
Sunday, 23rd February 2020.  Celebrating the school Annual Day provides the 
students with an opportunity to showcase their achievements and talent.  
 

The practice for the same has started from Friday, 17th January 2020.  
 

Participation of each student is mandatory. A fixed dance practice schedule will 
be followed for each class. Along with the dance practice, study time-table will 
also follow.  
 

Kindly pay Rs. 500/- for your ward’s participation by 1st February 2020.  
 

We are also going to release the first Annual School Magazine of our school on 
the same day. It is a Coffee-Table presentation you will be proud to own. 
 

Warm Regards, 
 
 
Principal 

RPS International School 
Sector 89, Gurugram 

 


